
Free trip to SS Great Britain 
Friday 19th August 
 
Join us for a special trip to the SS Great Britain  
and share a fun activity with children.  
 
Who is the trip for? 

This trip is for families who have not visited the SS Great Britain before.  

We have space for 35 people - maximum 3 children with one adult please! 

 
 
How do I sign up? 

Just pay a deposit of £5 which you get back on the day.  

Tickets are available at any of our family play days at school.  

 
 
What is the plan for the day? 

Meet at school at 10.30, then walk 5 minutes to catch the ferry to the SS Great Britain.  

We’ll explore the ship together and do some fun activities together,  

    pretending to be Victorian passengers and sailors. 

There is no transport back provided to school - you can walk,  get a bus,  

    or take the ferry back whenever you want. 

Please bring a packed lunch. 

You are responsible for your children on this trip. 


